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We have a very important ExCom meeting coming up on 20 June! At the end of the meeting, we will go 
into executive session with voting members of the ExCom only. The ExCom will be selecting the 
candidates for the slate for Region 3 Director-Elect 2024-2025, to be presented at a called meeting of 
the R3 Committee (date is TBD). The Committee will then endorse or reject/send back the slate. Once 
approved, the slate is sent to IEEE staff. They will gather information from the candidates as needed. 
The election will be Aug-Oct 2023. 

The June Board Series will be held in Bellevue, WA later this month. I’m looking forward to seeing fellow 
volunteers face to face again! I will be attending multiple Board meetings, committee meetings, and 
Assembly meetings, and also plan to hold some one-on-one meetings with specific Directors to discuss 
various current and future agenda items.  

I had the pleasure of attending the WIE International Leadership Conference in early June, on behalf of 
my employer (supporting an exhibit booth). It was my first time attending the conference, I greatly 
enjoyed the diversity of the attendees and the many conversations that I was able to have. There were 
also excellent keynote speakers, and very informative panel discussions. I encourage all of you to find a 
way to participate in the future! 

Respectfully submitted, 
Jill I. Gostin, Region 3 Past Director 
IEEE VP-Elect, MGA 
jgostin@ieee.org 
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